
Community Fireworks Donation Form 
2023 

Canby Fire will be sponsoring the 2022 4th of July Fireworks Display at Trost Elementary this 
year. Canby's own Western Display has once again agreed to be a sponsor and provide one of 
the best fireworks shows in the northwest. We provide this show to encourage our community 
to come together with their families rather that handling fireworks on their own.  

The goal is to raise $20,000. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, our 2020 and 2021 shows were 
unable to happen. Because of this, those funds are being used for our 2022 show. In order to 
make the 2023 show possible, we are asking for donations now! Without these donations, we 
will be unable to have the fireworks show.  

If your business decides to donate to the display, we will provide advertising for your business 
in social media as well as the Canby Herald as a thank you for your contribution. Please see our 
package list for more sponsorship opportunities. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Business Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Person: _____________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________ 

*Donation Amount: $___________________ 

 I would like to be invoiced for the above amount

If you are not donating money today but would like to be given an invoice for a future 
donation, please write in your future donation amount and check the box. 

*Donations over $500.00 will receive VIP parking passes. Please write the number of passes (1 
pass per vehicle) you'd like: ___________

Please make all checks payable to the Canby Fire Volunteer Association Fireworks. You may 
also donate using our GoFundMe account at https://gofund.me/e130444d   

Thank you! 

https://gofund.me/e130444d



